
 

Name: Announcement: 

Katie Spiece Semi-formals, out of uniforms, ROC 
assembly, food trucks, colour wars...these are 
just a few events your Student Council 
organizes. Are you interested in planning 
events at Denis Morris? If you are Student 
Council elections are right around the corner. 
Please pick up an application form from Mrs. 
Spiece in room 216, Mrs. Desson in 222 or 
Mr. DiPaolo in student services. Applications 
and all components required are firmly due 
April 7th! Come on out and be a part of the 
team! 

D. Williams A Youth Empowerment Symposium: The 
Richness of Our Cultures – Honoring Black & 
Indigenous Knowledge is taking place on 
Friday, April 4, 2025, from 9:00 AM to 4:00 
PM, at the Best Western St. Catharines Hotel 
& Conference Centre. This symposium will 
feature engaging workshops, dynamic 
speakers, meaningful discussions, and 
cultural experiences that celebrate Black and 
Indigenous knowledge. It is open to All 
Niagara’s youth, students, young leaders, and 
allies passionate about diversity, equity, and 
inclusion. We would greatly appreciate your 
support in spreading the word and 
encouraging students to register. For 
transportation, we will be providing buses to 
pick up students from central locations, which 
will be their schools. Check our socials for the 
link to register. 

Simon Bellamy Attention all girls interested in playing 
lacrosse for Denis Morris this spring! If you 
wish to play lacrosse for DM this spring 
please express your interest on the sign-up 
sheet posted on the phys-ed office wall. 
Please complete the brief questionnaire 
regarding equipment and commitment to 



other sports teams when you sign-up. If you 
have any questions please see Mr. Bellamy. 

Erin Clark Thank you to the senior boys who came out 
yesterday and the junior boys who came out 
this morning to try out for flag football.  We 
will have one more junior and senior tryout 
tomorrow (Thursday) morning for players who 
made it through the first round of cuts.  Look 
for the lists to be posted outside room 206 
later today.  

Erin Clark It is that time of year again.  We are a month 
away from Starvathon.  Please save the date 
for May 8th for our spring social justice 
initiative.  This is a great way to earn 
community service hours as well.  We will 
have our first planning meeting Wednesday 
April 9th.  All staff and students are welcome 
to join us.  

Di Francesco Eco club will be meeting today after school in 
Room 236, all are welcome! 

 


